
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday March 14th 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
Good afternoon everyone, 

The sun has been shining and there has been plenty of colour onsite today! As you’ll see from 
the photos below. 

 
Next week is national Neurodiversity week, for those of you new to this word… It is a way to refer 
to the natural differences in the way our brains work. To mark this occasion, we are encouraging 

our students to think of words or phrases that identify who they are, we will do work on this in 
class, but would welcome ideas and thoughts from parents/ carers too. 

 
On March 18th it is Child Exploitation (CE) Awareness day. On this day parents are invited to 

send their child in wearing something purple (the colour of the campaign). We would like to flag 
up the signs of CE to parents as it isn’t an ‘everyday term’. Feel free to have a look at this short 

video that highlights the importance of awareness - #Lookcloser to protect children from 
exploitation. 

 
We have some events coming up (please see our events page for details): 

25th March – Parent/ Carer community group - Norwich 
25th March – 6th Form open evening (please register your interest in the event details if you are 

planning on coming along). 
28th March - Parent/ Carer community group – Lowestoft 

4th April – Easter and Ofsted celebration (event put on today). We have reached out to taxi 
companies about an earlier finish, so please complete the form in the event details to help us 

identify where taxis are still needed. 
 

This week we’ve had trips to the chocolate factory ahead of our Easter celebration, a trip to the 
cinema and a fantastic game of football (today) with lots of the team getting involved! 

 
I hope you enjoy the video of the journey of Gustave the Giraffe! A special thanks to Paula R For 

putting this incredible project together! 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.acornpark.org.uk/


 
 

 

 

Student Stars 
Care: 

Leo V - has been reading books to his friends and supported them with transitioning by holding 
hands. Leo has offered a friend a hug when they have been upset. 

 
Strive: 

Poppy K - has tried her hardest to improve her work in maths lessons. 
Frankie S - for making a huge effort to improve his relationships with his peers. 

 
Grow: 

Tia ES - has been a superstar managing her emotions and making positive choices, through a 
tricky week. 

Isaac W - has been so brave these past two weeks, he has worked really hard to communicate 
how he feels with the adults and talk about his feelings. 

 
Thrive: 

Huey W - has completed all of his learning with great enthusiasm and has given every new 
challenge a go this week to produce some brilliant work. 

William B - has participated extremely well this week and been full of enthusiasm. 
 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 
Adam 


